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Dear Hydrographer, 

 

1. The 5
th
 Extraordinary International Hydrographic Conference (EIHC-5) approved the IHO Work 

Programme and Budget for 2015 (Reference A refers). 

 

2. Subsequently and as announced in its interim progress report to the Conference, the Hydrographic 

Services and Standards Committee (HSSC) agreed on a new structure of Working Groups (WG) which 

was reported in Reference B.  As indicated in Reference B, the HSSC approved the transfer of the Marine 

Spatial Data Infrastructures WG from the HSSC to the Inter-Regional Coordination Committee (IRCC). 

 

3. In order to facilitate monitoring and reporting on the progress of the IHO Work Programme for 

2015, the new structure will be used as the reference from 1 January 2015.  The IHO Work Programme 

has been adjusted accordingly and is now available on the IHO website at: 

 

Home > About IHO > IHO Work programme 

 

4. The adjustments do not have any significant impact on the approved Budget for 2015. 

 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Robert WARD 

President 

 


